
2018 Intergroup Fall Fundraiser 
 
Please read at the meetings you attend and/or print a few copies of this letter: 
 
Dear Groups & Members, 
 
Step 12: “Having had a spiritual awakening as the result of these steps, we tried to carry 
this message to others, and to practice these principles in all our affairs.” 
 
Carrying the message has been the focus of Intergroup’s efforts in 2018 and with the 
Holiday Season approaching we would love to share these with you and invite you again to 
join us or support these efforts financially. 
 
Intergroup is an organization of Al-Anon members practicing the 12th Step to support the 
Al-Anon Family Groups in the Five Boroughs. We practice the 12th Step for our own 
recovery and have created many opportunities for you, too, to practice carrying the 
message to others.  
 
Where do your contributions go and how you can get involved?   

Ø Public Outreach projects  
o Fliers and info distribution around College Campuses 
o Coordinating Public Service Announcement Campaign 
o Setting up meetings in and Sending literature to Correctional Facilities 
o Informing Foster Care institutions about Al-anon and Alateen 
o Manning the Hotline in the Intergroup Office 
o Become an IR for your group 
o Become an Intergroup Board Member 

 
Besides Outreach, Intergroup also 

Ø Maintains an up-to-date website featuring meeting lists, a meeting map, and 
announcements about upcoming events. 

Ø Is a Literature Distribution Center and keeps a fully stocked inventory of  
literature so that members can always find what they need. 

Ø Maintains a cozy mid-town office and meeting space for members to browse 
through literature, hold a meeting and have a place to simply check in and 
take a sanity break! 

Ø Pays the salaries of the Intergroup staff and freelance/ professionals who 
serve us by sending out literature, answering the phones and doing our 
bookkeeping. 

 
You can donate here: www.nycalanon.org/donate. 
 
Or, you could consider becoming a sustaining member by setting up an automatic monthly 
contribution. This will help Intergroup budget and it gives you a good way to keep track of 
your charitable contributions. 
Yours in service, 
Intergroup 
 

 

According to our Seventh Tradition, Al-Anon Family Groups are fully self-supporting. 
Your group and individual members’ contributions are vital to support the work of the New 
York City Intergroup 
 


